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January 13, 2019

Mr. Kevin McDonough
PL Medical Dosimetry
117 West Dudley Town Road
Bloomfield, CT 06002

Dear Mr. McDonough:

It gives me great pleasure to welcome you to the Nondestructive Testing Management Association
and to "officially" acknowledge PL Medical Dosimetry’s membership. We look forward to your
participation in the 2019 NDTMA Annual Conference.

Enclosed is your membership plaque. The Board of Directors wishes to recognize PL Medical
Dosimetry’s membership in the NDTMA with this plaque and certificate.

We hope that you will proudly display it in your reception area or office, and trust that we can
count on your continued membership, participation and support in the future. You are listed on the
NDTMA website as a member of NDTMA. If you want to make any changes to the listing, use the
password previously sent to you to update your listing as you see fit.

We also look for your increased participation in the activities of the association. We seek to actas a
vehicle to serve your needs in the management of NDT in the industries you serve. We are fully
committed to your success since we recognize that we can only be effective if you are successful.
We therefore need to know your needs and desires.

Itis our intention that the NDTMA act as your agent in identifying and synthesizing the NDT needs
as you see them, particularly in the area of executive level personnel. We need your active
participation to bring this to fruition. We invite you to use the NDTMA website as a means to
achieve these objectives, and we appreciate your participation in upcoming Annual Conferences.

We seek out your input to shape the NDTMA into an organization that fully meets your needs.
Please feel free to contact me with any suggestions you may have to achieve this objective.

Very truly yours,

George C. Moran
Executive Director



